
05 December 2024 

Dear Valued Stakeholder, 

Update on Registration Application Cycle 2 of 2024 
 
We wish to provide an update regarding the second registration application cycle for 2024,
which opened on 15 June 2024. The application submission deadline was extended to 05
September 2024 (Midnight), with applications exclusively submitted through the ECSA online
portal from 15 August 2024. 

Key Points to Note: 

1. Applications Submitted Before 15 August 2024 

These have been vetted and moved to either the EA (Document assessment) or PR (Peer
Review Interview) phases, depending on the submission date and document completeness. 

2. Applications Submitted During the Extension Period (15 August – 5 September 2024) 

These are currently in the vetting phase. They will progress to the EA phase from 15 January
2025 as noted during the extension communication. 

3. Incomplete Applications 

• Applicants notified of incomplete submissions during this cycle were required to
provide outstanding documents within 10 days of ECSA’s email. 

• Applicants who did not comply with deadline provided are required to resubmit via the
professional portal when it reopens on 22 January 2025. 

4. Future Applications 

• From 2025 onwards, all applications must be submitted through the professional
applications portal. 

• Emailed applications will no longer be accepted. However, referee reports for the
first application window may still be sent to engineer@ecsa.co.za. 

For any inquiries, please contact us via email at engineer@ecsa.co.za or call us on (+27) 
011 607 9500. 

mailto:engineer@ecsa.co.za


 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Dr. Franciska Bothma  
Executive: Statutory Services 
 
 
 


